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Noisy Planet User Satisfaction Survey 2008
Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 5 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to: NIH, Project Clearance Branch, 6705 Rockledge Drive, MSC 7974, Bethesda, MD 20892-7974, ATTN: PRA (0925-0486). Do not return the completed form to this address.

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. 

1. Which of the following best describes you? (Select one.) 

(Parent/Caregiver
(Child
(Teenager
(Teacher
(Noisy Planet Partner

(Organization

(Press/Media

(Other

2. How did you first find our site? (Select one.) 

(Search engine (for example, Google, Yahoo, Ask, etc.)  

(Link from another Web site 

(Referred by friend/family 

(Referred by health care provider 

(Referred by a co-worker or colleague 

(Referred by the NIDCD Information Clearinghouse 

(At a conference or scientific meeting 

(Media (magazine, newspaper, television, radio) 

(Referred by school or PTA

(Other 

3. What was your main reason for visiting the site today? (Select one.) 
(Get general information about noise-induced hearing loss or ear protection 
(Learn how to join the Noisy Planet campaign
(Report on your organization's activities
(Download/print Noisy Planet materials
(Play online games

(Other
4. Please rate your level of agreement with the following statements: 

	
	Strongly Agree

	
Agree

	
Disagree

	Strongly Disagree


	
NA

	It was easy to find what I was looking for
	(
	(
	(
	(
	(

	It was easy to navigate through the site.
	(
	(
	(
	(
	(

	The information on the site was helpful and relevant to my interests.
	(
	(
	(
	(
	(

	I like the Web site’s appearance.
	(
	(
	(
	(
	(

	I would recommend the site to others. 
	(
	(
	(
	(
	(


Thank you for your time and participation. Your input will help us improve our Web site 

to better meet your needs. If you have any additional comments or questions, please 

contact us at webmaster@nidcd.nih.gov or 301-496-7243.
